STATE OF MICHIGAN
JOCELYN BENSON, SECRETARY OF STATE

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
LANSING

--- NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC MEETING ---

YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE
MICHIGAN INDEPENDENT CITIZENS REDISTRICTING COMMISSION
ON THURSDAY NOVEMBER 16, 2023 @ 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM IS RESCHEDULED FOR
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 14 @ 10:00 AM —12:00 PM.

YOU ARE ALSO HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT THE REGULAR MEETING ON TUESDAY,
DECEMBER 19 @ 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM, IS CANCELLED.

---- Posted November 13, 2023 ----
The Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission has rescheduled its regular meeting scheduled for
Thursday, November 16, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM. The rescheduled meeting will take place on
Thursday, December 14, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, and will be held virtually via Zoom.

The Michigan Independent Citizens Redistricting Commission has also cancelled its regular meeting scheduled
for Tuesday, December 19, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM.

For questions, please contact the MICRC via email at Redistricting@Michigan.gov.

MEDIA INQUIRIES

Members of the media with questions should contact Edward Woods 111, MICRC Executive Director, at
WoodsE3@Michigan.gov or (517) 331-6309.
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